
 

 

 

 

Weather delays to Forum Pacific V173N & Southern Lily V422 

 

 

12th February 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Following our notices last week regarding the weather conditions affecting the 

Forum Pacific V173 and her resulting omission of Apia on this voyage, the 

weather in the region has further deteriorated over the weekend with the 

passage of tropical cyclone Gita, which is now showing a forward trajectory in 

the direction of Nuku’alofa. 

 

As a result, both Forum Pacific and Southern Lily have adjusted their course to 

avoid the cyclonic conditions and their arrival into Nuku’alofa to commence 

operations will be significantly delayed. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and revert with the amended 

schedule as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 


